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Request: 
 
I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the Freedom of Information Act, 
details in respect to the contract below. 
 
All Age Drug and Alcohol Treatment and Recovery Service 
 
The details we require are: 
 
* Suppliers who applied for inclusion on each framework/contract and were successful & 
not successful at the PQQ & ITT stages* 
 
The Authority used the Open procedure for the new contract, which does not 
include a PQQ. There were 25 expressions of interest but only one tender was 
received from North Tyneside Recovery Partnership, comprising Northumberland, 
Tyne and Wear NHS Foundation Trust; Changing Lives; and Turning Point Services 
Ltd therefore, there were no unsuccessful suppliers.  
 
* Contract values of each framework/contract (& any sub lots), year to date 
 
The current contract is different to the one specified above, providing an integrated 
community drug and alcohol treatment and recovery service for adults only in 
North Tyneside. The spend to date in the 2018/19 financial year is £1,437,331 – this 
represents three quarterly payments of £479,110. Quarter 4 is outstanding but is 
expected to be for the same amount £479,110, making the total annual payment of 
£1,916,441. 
 
* Start date & duration of framework 
 
The new contract commences on 1 April 2019 for a period of two years. 
 
* Is there an extension clause in the framework(s)/contract(s) and, if so, the duration of the 
extension? 
 
There are two options to extend the contract, each for a period of twelve months. 
 
* Has a decision been made yet on whether the framework(s)/contract(s) are being either 
extended or renewed? 
 
No, the contract commences on 1 April 2019. 
 
* Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract? 
 
Wendy Burke, Director of Public Health. 
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For clarity, the details of the successful and unsuccessful suppliers are kept in the strictest 
confidence. These details are used only to contact and support suppliers regarding their 
bidding activity for the relevant contracts. 


